

Issue 7 December 2007

Deadline for Annual Grant Applications: Monday 3 December 2007 **Program Guidelines**

The deadline for Applications for all Annual Programmes in Arts & Culture, Language **Education and Japanese Studies &** Intellectual Exchange is Monday 3 December 2007.

support from JF

Fiscal 2008-2009

Click here to apply for

** To find out more about our funding, click here, or contact us to discuss your project.

Arts & Culture

So, What's Japanese Cinema Got to Do With It? The Japan Foundation and BFI organise a special seminar summing up the Japanese Cinema for Busy People series. Comprising a panel of Tony Rayns, Dr Julian Stringer, Dr Isolde Standish and Jasper Sharp.

Date: 5 December 2007 from 6.10pm Venue: BFI Southbank 5 GBP (4 GBP concessions)

:: Click here for more information.



Utagawa Hiroshige - The Moon Reflected - at the Ikon Gallery

A major exhibition of works by 19th Century woodblock artist, Utagawa Hiroshige, curated by Julian Opie, at the Ikon Gallery.

For more information, click here. mage: Evening Shower at Atake and the Great Bridge Courtesy of the British Museum

Gekidan Kaitaisha Performance now on at the Riverside Theatre.

Don't miss your opportunity to see this performance from one of the most important physical theatre companies in Japan.

:: For more information, click here.

Language (JFLLC)



Survey on Japanese Education Abroad 2006

The Japan Foundation has recently conducted a survey on overseas educational institutions providing Japanese language education around the world.

:: Click here for an outline of the results.

The Japan Foundation at the 2007 Language Show



The JFLLC organised a very successful Japan stand at the 2007 Language Show, at Kensington Olympia.

:: For further information click here.

'A Love for Languages' primary language conference

East Sussex recently held a languages information day for primary MFL coordinators. The Japan Foundation was there, with a language taster and presentation on our services.

:: Click here for more information.

Japanese Studies & Intellectual Exchange





3 UK Teachers Head to Japan on the Japan Foundation Secondary School Teachers' **Study Tour!**

3 teachers from UK secondary schools are joining a group from all over the world to

learn more about Japan on this fully-funded tour. :: Click here to read more.

JF news UK has been sent to you because you have either signed up to receive it, or shown an interest in Japan Foundation activities. If you prefer not to receive it, please follow the link below to remove your details from our e-bulletin list.

JAPANFOUNDATION

visit www.jpf.org.uk

Japan Foundation Funding

For full details of all our funding programmes click on the following links:

For Arts & Culture and Japanese Studies & Intellectual Exchange <u>Programmes</u>

For Language <u>Programmes</u>

Japan Foundation Events in the UK

A full list of all events in the UK organised by, or with support from the Japan Foundation can be found on our website:

<u>What's On</u>

forward this email to a friend orward

THE JAPAN FOUNDATION

Russell Square House 10-12 Russell Square London WC1B 5EH

Email

<u>info@jpf.org.uk</u>

Telephone 020 7436 6695 Fax

020 7323 4888

Enquiries for The Japan Foundation London Language

Centre (JFLLC):

Email

info.language@jpf.org.uk Telephone

020 7436 6698

Fax

020 7323 4888

